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Wednesday 16th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Unfortunately, we need to inform you of an incident that happened in your 

child’s class today. The incident involved a child’s private parts being exposed 

and this has been dealt with immediately. Under no circumstances is this 

acceptable and we would like you to help us in reiterating this to your child.  

The NSPCC have a programme called:  

Talk PANTS 

With the help of a friendly dinosaur Pantosaurus, Talk PANTS is a simple 

conversation to help keep your child safe from sexual abuse. 

Please can you “Talk PANTS” with your child over the half term. There are 

resources and a video link on the NSPCC website - Talk PANTS & Join 
Pantosaurus - The Underwear Rule | NSPCC. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the school office.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Alison Pass 

Headteacher  

Head Teacher – Alison Pass 
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